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   A WELCOME FROM THE HEADTEACHER

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome Back!

I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable holiday. It’s been great to see the children back at school this

week, settling in well despite the cold weather.

We’ve had a busy start to the term, with plenty of activities already underway. Our focus remains on

supporting every child to grow and succeed in all areas of their learning.

As always, we value your support and encourage open communication. If you have any questions or need

to discuss anything, please feel free to get in touch.

Thank you for your continued involvement in our school community.

Mrs Samra
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AWARDS

Star of the Week 

Bella

Adam for “consistently trying his best
within all areas of his learning and

making great progress.”
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CONGRATULAT IONS



CONGRATULAT IONS

It’s fabulous to see our

children giving back to the

community. Jacob contributed

to the food bank.  Jayden,

Arjun, Layla, Aaria, Nirvair,

Nishaan, Nya-Rose and

Nyran and their families

supported Raheel’s Wish

Foundation.
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